
T’ang Studies Society 2018 Round Two Travel Grants Guidelines 
 
With the generous support from the Elling O. Eide Foundation, the T’ang Studies Society is 
pleased to announce a second round of travel grants for Society members studying the 
Tang dynasty in any discipline. The guidelines for application, deadlines, and other 
procedures are listed below.  
 
All applicants must be T’ang Studies Society members in good standing to be considered.  
 
Membership information can be found at tangstudies.org. 
 
Travel Grants ($500 each) 
The T’ang Studies Society will award up to an additional three travel grants of $500 to 
scholars at any career stage (including Ph.D. students past the doctoral qualifying exams) 
who are traveling to present papers on topics related to the Tang. The travel must occur 
before April 2019.  
 
Applicants must submit:  

• an abstract of the paper,  

• a document (letter or email) showing that the paper has been accepted or 
invited,  

• a budget with total travel costs, and  

• a statement of what support, if any, is expected from other sources.  
 
The application should be emailed as a pdf to apply@tangstudies.org.  
Application deadline: December 1, 2018. Awards will be announced by January 1, 2019.  
 


